
safety modification program 

Response (Chris) 3/31/2004 
Dear Mr. Leibfried, 

It was approved on 3/30. I assume you have th.~'•ihf'o 

If you would like to speak with a Parts and 800-243-9700. 

customer (rnichael le·ibfried) /?•••;••·•·· 3/29/2004 
> Thankyou for your reply as noted below.<::~~:~$;$:~:::)1ote that I used "Gasser 
True value" only for shipping the gun to -y6t1:::;::::::~$.:;:;:i'$;::::0~. ded someone w/ a 
firearms license to mail the gun. Gasser s ha.f·:::nq:~ijj( · :--.to do w/ anything 
beyo~d this, as I am the 9wner of the n •····· . "Repair F<?rm" 
submitted w/ the gun provided all of . . . :ti on including my 
e-mail address. You should have conta¢ he owner submitting the gun 
for.repair, not the "shippinQ agent",.. ~~ponse .. Please provide me 
w/ info. a~ to what yoyr est1m.;i.te 1 re:ij;l:JJ'.::t;:::::~J.~an1ng ,etc .. rt was my 
understand1 ng that Rem1 ngton w111 modi fy:::::~;ffi:~r:;:,:;afety mechan1 sm on 
this ----------
model 721 rifle, but if more work be happy to have 
you do it at a fair price. Pl Mike Leibfried. 
Repair# 77267.> 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 
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